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		Public Comment Period for
Flood Infrastructure Fund Rules and
Flood Intended Use Plan
 
 
The Texas Water Development Board (TWDB) invites stakeholders to review and comment on the proposed Flood Infrastructure Fund rules and Flood Intended Use Plan, which includes information on eligibility, minimum standards, program timeline, financial assistance categories, prioritization criteria, and additional information.
 
Comments on the rules should be submitted to rulescomments@twdb.texas.gov, and comments on the Intended Use Plan should be submitted to
Flood-IUP-Comments@twdb.texas.gov. The public comment period will end mid-January 2020. The proposed rules will also be posted in the Texas Register later this month.
 
The Flood Infrastructure Fund (FIF) was established by the Texas Legislature and approved by Texas voters on November 5, 2019, to assist in the financing of drainage, flood mitigation, and flood control projects. In conjunction, the 86th Texas Legislature made a one-time transfer from the Economic Stabilization or “Rainy Day” Fund via Senate Bill 500 to the FIF and also passed Senate Bill 7, which outlines uses of the fund and creates the Texas Infrastructure Resiliency Fund to support the development of the first state flood plan and related flood science initiatives.
 
A video recording of the November 14 Board meeting, during which the proposed rules were approved for public comment, is available at http://texasadmin.com/tx/twdb/.
 
If you haven't already, sign up to receive all flood-related information and updates. Be sure to check the box for "Flood Information.”
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